
 
 

525 West Jefferson Street 
1st Floor 

Springfield, IL 62761 
(800) 825-3518 

November 13, 2020 

 

Dear Applicants, 

In the interest of you and your providers’ safety during the COVID-19 crisis, the Illinois Department of 
Public Health has decided to extend your current Medication and/or Premium Assistance enrollment 
for a full six months. You do not need to submit an Eligibility Assessment until your next reapplication 
due date. Please see the table at the end of this letter for your new reapplication due date. 
 
 
Please note, if you are receiving Premium Assistance, it is imperative that you continue to send the 
Department your invoices. These can still be received by fax at (217) 785-8013 or email at 
dph.adapfax@illinois.gov. If you have questions, they can be answered through the email address 
provided as well.   
 
 
 

Your most recent reapplication due date: Your new reapplication due date  
(can begin 60 days prior): 

January 31, 2021 July 31, 2021 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Jeffrey P. Maras 
Program Administrator 

 


